
 

 

 

 

October 3, 2022 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee   

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager                202201877 

Subject: CRA Presentation for 1923-1927 Elm Street and 201-207 Henry 

Street 

Attached is a presentation prepared for the Budget & Finance Committee regarding the 

CRA at 1923-1927 Elm Street and 201-207 Henry Street. 

 

Attachment 

 


